From: |

Sent: 07 July 2017 11:48

To: Jones, Evelyn

Subject: 34 King Henry's Road NW3 3RP
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Evelyn Jones,

T have tried to connect with Camden’s Planning Website but it appears to be down. T wish to support the
protest by Caroline Jill Turner, of 32 King Henry’s Road, regarding the proposed development of the garden
flat at 34 King Henry’s Road, a development so out of sympathy with the character of the

neighbourhood. It is quite appalling how permission has been given to the many people who have been
inappropriately developing their houses in the Primrose Hill area. Please will you, who are in a position to
halt such self-interested, disruptive and incompatible developments, please deny this further requested
blight.

Yours sincerely,

Penny Wesson

Penny Wesson
26 King Henry’s Road
London NW3 3RP



